
The NEC Group is committed to maintaining high standards of Fire Safety 
Arrangements so as to safeguard relevant persons including - our Employees, 
Colleagues, Clients, Service Partners, Visitors Plant and Property.

The NEC Group has a systematic approach to Fire Safety which is aligned to our general 
arrangements for Health and Safety Management and designed to ensure compliance 
with all applicable Fire Safety legislation, thus allowing for continuous improvement and 
providing assurance to those who work at and visit our venues.  

Our approach includes:

_	 Acknowledging Fire Safety Management as a critical business activity.

_	� Continuous development and promotion of a relevant and consistent  
Fire Safety Management System.

_	� Providing suitably qualified expert resource and training to assist the  
business in developing and applying its Fire Safety policies and systems.

_	� Having clear plans and accountabilities for continuous improvement in our 
Fire Safety Management Systems.

_	� Encouraging communication with colleagues, clients, service partners and  
visitors on all matters relating to Fire Safety and responding appropriately  
to issues raised by those groups.

_	� Monitoring and reporting on Fire Safety performance on a regular basis.

_	� Ensuring that timely corrective and preventative action is taken to address  
Fire Safety issues that arise.

We have a responsibility for Fire Safety within our venues and The NEC Group requires the 
support of our employees, colleagues, clients, service partners and visitors to achieve and 
maintain high standards of Fire Safety.

This policy statement will be reviewed annually to ensure that it remains appropriate in a 
continually changing environment.

Paul Thandi 
Chief Executive
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